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A radio station employment unit (SEU) with five or more full-time employees is required, on the fourth anniversary of the license renewal application deadline
assigned to the stations in the SEU, to indicate if it has 11 or more full-time employees. To calculate the mid-term review deadline, for example, the fourth
anniversary for the DC-Maryland-Virginia-West Virginia radio station renewal group falls on June 1, 2023, which is four years after the June 1, 2019 due date for
their most recent last license renewal application. License renewal application deadlines for the last license renewal round can be found here: for radio and for
TV. (Note: All license renewal applications are due on the first day of the designated month as specified in 47 CFR 73. 1020. If any deadline falls on a weekend or
officially recognized federal legal holiday, it is moved to the next business day. 47 CFR 1.4.)

Once an answer is saved, it will display in the Mid-Term Review folder in the EEO Records section. Answers cannot be deleted or amended; licensees wishing to
correct an answer on or before their mid-term review deadline should save a new, updated answer. (Note: The FCC defines a full-time employee as a permanent
employee whose regular work schedule is 30 hours per week or more and a station employment unit as a station or a group of commeonly owned stations in the
same market that share at least one employee. 47 CFR 73.2080.)

* Does the Station Employment Unit (SEU) have 11 or more full-time employees?
QO Yes O No
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OMB control number 3060-0922

FCC NOTICE REQUIRED BY THE PAPERWORK REDUCTION ACT

We have estimated that each response to this collection of information will average 1.2 minutes. Qur estimate includes the time to read the instructions, look through existing records,
gather and maintain required data, and actually complete and review the form or response. If you have any comments on this estimate, or on how we can improve the collection and reduce
the burden it causes you, please write the Federal Communications Commission, AMD-PERM, Paperwork Reduction Project (3060-0922), Washington, D.C. 20554. We will also accept your
comments via the Internet if you send them to PRA@fcc.gov. Remember - you are not required to respond to a collection of information sponsored by the Federal government. and the
government may not conduct or sponsor this collection, unless it displays a currently valid OMB control number or if we fail to provide you with this notice. This collection has been assigned
an OMB control number of 3060-0922. THE FOREGOING NOTICE IS REQUIRED BY THE PAPERWORK REDUCTION ACT OF 1995, P.L. 104-13, OCTOBER 1, 1995, 44 U.5.C. 3507



